
 

Notice of Adjourned AGM/Extraordinary General meeting. 

Monday 3rd December 2018 at the clubhouse at 7.30pm 

Dear Member, 

Although the TRUFC constitution stipulates that the audited accounts shall be pre-
sented to an AGM in June, that is seldom possible because the club financial year 
ends on 31st May. There is simply insufficient time to close of accounts, prepare 
the necessary financial statements/balance sheets and have them audited. Presen-
tation of the TRUFC accounts for 2017/18 was therefore held over to later in the 
year. An adjourned AGM/Extraordinary General Meeting will therefore be held as 
above. 

The only formal business to be transacted is the presentation and adoption of the 
accounts. 

However, Hugh Logan, the Hon Treasurer, will take the opportunity to update 
members on the half-year financial position for the current year (2018/19). John 
Ball, our chairman, will outline the issues faced by the Management Committee; 
the progress made in dealing with them and take a look forward. 

This will also provide an opportunity for an update on the constitutional review. 

Arrangements for viewing accounts: 

The accounts for 2017/2018 are expected to be formally adopted by the manage-
ment Committee at its meeting on 12 November; and the audit certificate should 
follow shortly afterwards. The accounts will then be placed on the club website 
when they are available in the documents section. 

The Management Committee hopes that as many members as can will attend. It is 
your club and the Management Committee merely look after it. 

John Ball 

Chairman


